

Dear Dr. Darko Trifunovic:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you as the first foreign expert helping Olympic Games security preparation and giving a wonderful and impressive acdemic lecture on the Kosovo issue. I hope that this kind of cooperation will be seen as a bridge for the future cooperation between Serbia and China in the field of security, also I would like to invite you as our permanent guest lecturer, if possible, according to your great repuation in the field of international relations and security. Any further advice and information in these fields from you are highly appreciated.

All the best

Yours Sincerely

Pan Guang

Professor and Director, SCIS

Senior Advisor on Anti-terror Affairs to Ministry of Public Security of

PRC&Shanghai Municipal Government